
 

 

Why We Include Pronouns?  
Sharing pronouns makes spaces more inclusive of transgender, gender nonconforming and 
gender non-binary people. We believe that including pronouns is a step in respecting people’s 
gender identity and creating a more welcoming space for people of all genders. 
 
What If You Don’t Want to Share Your Pronouns? 
It’s ok. Providing an opportunity for people to share their pronouns does not mean that 
everyone feels comfortable or needs to share their pronouns. There are many reasons people 
may choose not to share their pronouns. In these cases, it’s best to refrain from using 
pronouns for that person and simply use their name. 
 
Interested in learning more? 
There are many organizations who are helping people learn to use correct pronouns for others. 
For example, GLSEN provides a comprehensive Pronoun Guide that may be of assistance to 
you. 
 
A simple Internet search may also provide you with insights. 

https://www.glsen.org/activity/pronouns-guide-glsen

